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 Alexis Pursell  & Joe Ward 

 Outstanding Activities and Events 
 Elementary 
 The month of March was filled with tons of fun activities in the Elementary classroom. 
 We started the month by watching and cheering on our High School friends at the Jamboree we hosted! 
 After spring break, we started working on end of levels and wrapping up some of the curriculum from this 
 year. We also started doing mini Yup’ik language lessons and now know 20 different Yup’ik words/phrases. 
 When we aren’t working hard in the classroom, we enjoy spending time soaking up the sunshine outside! 

 Secondary 
 In PE, aide Edwin Peterson has been working with students on NYO events. We have been conducting experiments exploring 

 Newton’s first law of Motion. It states that  an object at rest stays at rest and an object in motion stays in motion with the 
 same speed and in the same direction  unless acted upon by an unbalanced force  . Students are also working on end 
 level assessments. We have some students that have completed EOL assessments in writing and math. Our senior has 
 submitted his writing prompt and we plan to celebrate his graduation on April 21. 

 Personnel 
 Our classroom aide is preparing to take the ParaPro test soon. 

 LSAC Activity 
 The LSAC met to discuss the FY24 Calendar and the Intent to Enroll process. 

 Pupil Attendance 
 We have had a lot of absences lately with illness and family travel. Our attendance rate is 77.98% 

 Facility 
 Maintenance came to Levelock two times this month. Mark examined our heating system repairing two 
 leaks. It appears that there are some other leaks between the boiler building and the school that will need to 
 be repaired when the ground thaws. Carl fixed a power steering leak on the truck. 

http://www.physicsclassroom.com/Class/newtlaws/u2l1d.cfm#balanced







